
Pupil Support Plans and Child’s Voice 
If your child is on the SEND register you will receive new or reviewed Pupil Support Plans (PSPs) three 

times a year. The plan highlights the reasons for additional support, the interventions planned, targets 

and area to develop and a section to review and outcome the impact from the support. This follows 

the graduated approach. There are also suggested activities or ideas to help you support your child at 

home, in achieving their next steps. Part of the PSP is the Child’s Voice. This section of the document 

is where your son or daughter has had the chance to talk about what is important to them and to plan 

their own next steps, as part of the ‘Plan, do and review cycle’. 

 

Please feel free to come in and chat to myself or your child’s class teacher about your son or daughter’s 

Personal Support Plan, we value your input as co-educators.  

 

PERSONAL SUPPORT PLAN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


